
School Board Report Tomahawk Elementary 8/8/18 

This school year TES welcomes Mrs. Abby Kraklow as a new Elementary Special Education Teacher. 

August Events: 

Open House will be August 29 from 2-6:00 p.m.  The following services will be provided during this time:  

Fall School Pictures will be taken, Flag Football, Bus Company, Taher Food Service, and Kinship.  Families 

are asked to bring materials in to their child(ren’s) classrooms, meet the teacher(s), get fall pictures 

taken, deposit funds into their lunch accounts, and set up bussing.  This summer, we have implemented 

a new online system to renew student registration.  Information was sent home notifying parents and 

there will be computers and support provided for families the night of the 29th during Open House. 

During the month of August – Grade Levels are meeting for team time and curriculum work.  I have been 

able to meet with some of the teams and hope to meet with more during the month of August. 

August 1&2 i-Ready Diagnostic and Ready Math Training Grades 1-5 

August 9  Bridges Math Training Kindergarten 

August 20-22 – New Teacher Orientation 

August 27-31 Back to School Inservice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


